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CHAPTER RETREAT REPORT

JUNE 1, 2017

Preliminary planning for our biennial chapter retreat will begin on Wednesday, 

June 7 during our Program Committee meeting.

A committee sign-up sheet will be circulated during the June 9th Chapter 

meeting.  Please plan to join the planning committee and share your ideas and 

talents towards insuring that Theta Omega Chapter continues to remain 

successful in implementing programs and providing service to the community.

SAVE THE DATE, SATURDAY, SEPTEMBER 23

FOR THE THETA OMEGA CHAPTER

PROGRAM PLANNING RETREAT

ALL MEMBERS ARE ENCOURAGED TO ATTEND! 


